
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Issue 43 – Wednesday September 2018 

Dates for your Diary 

 
13th September  - Roald Dahl’s Birthday 

19th September  - Reverend Hart to take Assembly 

     Year 2 walk around the village 

21st – 27th September - Book Fair 

28th September  - National Poetry Day 

4th October   - Planetarium Workshop Y1 & Y5 

10th October  - Whole School Open Evening 

12th October  - Dog’s Trust Y2 & Y6 

17th October  - Parents Evening 3.30 p.m. – 6.00 p.m. 

24th October  - Parents Evening 5.00 p.m. – 8.00 p.m. 

25th October  - School Breaks up for Half Term 

26th October  - Inset Day 

5th November  - Inset Day 

6th November  - Children Back to School 

7th November  - Diwali 

9th November  - PSHE Talk Y5 & Y6 

17th November  - Children in Need 

19th – 25th November - Road Safety Week 

30th November  - Christingle Assembly 

4th December  - KS1 Performance Dress Rehearsal 

5th December  - KS1 Afternoon Performance 

6th December  - KS1 Afternoon Performance 

11th December  - KS2 Performance Dress Rehearsal 

12th December  - KS2 Afternoon Performance 

13th December  - KS2 Afternoon Performance 

19th December  - KS1 Christmas Trip 

21st December  - School Closes for Christmas Holidays 

7th January 2019  - Children Back to School 

 

 

 

WELCOME BACK! 
Welcome back to school.  I hope everyone enjoyed the summer break 

and made to most of the sunny weather? 

I would like to welcome Reception children and their families – I am sure 

they will soon settle into life at The Croft. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

HEALTH & SAFETY 
We ask parents not to park on the 

school car park at the start and end 

of the school day.  Spaces are 

limited and pedestrians are coming 

and going.  If you park in Chapel 

Road please be respectful of the 

residents and not block their 

drives/access. 

 

DINNER MONEY 
The cost of a school dinner this term 

is £2.26.  If you could please send this 

into school on a Monday in a labelled 

envelope it would be appreciated by 

the Office Staff. 

You can purchase dinner money 

envelopes from the School Office for 

£2.00 

ATTENDANCE 
Last year we achieved a really good rate of attendance. 

 

Reception - 95.43%  Year 3 - 96.29% 

Year 1  - 96.15%  Year 4 - 95.47% 

Year 2 - 96.73%  Year 5 - 96.40% 

      Year 6 - 97.28% 

 

Well done to everyone for helping us achieve this.  Please remember that if you are 

taking your child on holiday during the school term you need to fill in a Request for 

Leave form, which is available from the School Office. 

SUCCESSFUL SATS 
We wish our old Year 6 pupils good luck this 

term as they start their new secondary 

schools.  They are attending various local 

schools – The Friary, Nether Stowe, The 

Hart School – and I am sure they will be a 

success at their new school. 

We are very proud of all they achieved 

during their time with us and they worked 

tremendously hard last term with 

  91% of children achieving expected 

levels in Reading 

  82% of children achieving expected 

levels in Writing 

  82% of children achieving expected 

levels in Maths 

REMINDER 
Can I please remind parents and 

grandparents that unfortunately 

dogs are not permitted on the school 

playground or school field? 

 


